
 
Mobile Market Study: notification of change of publication date of Preliminary Findings Paper 
 
18 March 2019 
 
Good morning 
 
We write to tell you that the publication date for the mobile market study’s preliminary findings 
paper has been moved from 30 April to mid-May 2019. We apologise if this change causes you any 
inconvenience.  
 
The due dates for submissions and cross submissions will move accordingly. We do not anticipate 
this affecting the publication date of the study’s final findings paper which is scheduled for 
publication on 30 September 2019.  
 
For completeness, our updated timeline is: 
 

Mid-May Preliminary Findings Paper 

End of June Submissions 

Mid-July Cross Submissions 

30 September Mobile Market Study Findings Paper published  

 
 
You can find more information about the project and our updated timeline on our website at: 
https://comcom.govt.nz/regulated-industries/telecommunications/projects/mobile-market-study  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Andrew Harrison 04 924 3750 
andrew.harrison@comcom.govt.nz  
 
 
 
Vannessa Turner 
Acting Head of Telecommunications | Regulation Branch  
Commerce Commission | Te Komihana Tauhokohoko 
44 The Terrace | PO Box 2351 | Wellington 6140 | New Zealand 
DDI +64 (0)4 924 3663 | vannessa.turner@comcom.govt.nz 
Follow us on Twitter @NZComCom 
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